Mahalo, for your tax deductible gift:	Make checks payable to the <b>PACIFIC TSUNAMI MUSEUM</b> or charge to your VISA/MasterCard. Thank you!
CHECK ONE (see back for details)	NAME
☐ Benefactor - \$2,000	ADDRESS
□ Supporter - \$1,000	CITY
□ Patron - \$500	STATE ZIP
☐ Affiliate - \$250	PHONE(R) (B)
□ Associate - \$100	Email
☐ Supporting Scientist - \$50	MC/VISA Acct. #
□ Family - \$35	Expiration Date
□Individual - \$15	Signature
	for your tax deductible gift:  CHECK ONE (see back for details)  Benefactor - \$2,000  Supporter - \$1,000  Patron - \$500  Affiliate - \$250  Associate - \$100  Supporting Scientist - \$50  Family - \$35

We believe that through education and awareness, no one should ever die due to a tsunami. The mission of the Pacific Tsunami Museum is to promote the safety of the people of Hawai'i and the world. The museum also preserves the social and cultural history of Hawai'i and serves as a living memorial to those who lost their lives in past tsunami events. With your support, we are able to continue our mission of promoting tsunami education and awareness. All membership contributions are tax deductible and grant free admission for one year. Thank you.

#### INDIVIDUAL

Free admission, enrollment in our bi-annual newsletter, and an invitation to all special events held by the museum.

#### **FAMILY & SUPPORTING SCIENTIST**

Free admission for immediate family who reside in the same household, enrollment in our bi-annual newsletter, and an invitation to all special events held by the museum.

### **ASSOCIATE**

Free admission for immediate family who reside in the same household, plus two guests, enrollment in our bi-annual newsletter, and an invitation to all special events held by the museum.

## **AFFILIATE**

Free admission for immediate family who reside in the same household, plus four guests, enrollment in our bi-annual newsletter, and an invitation to all special events held by the museum.

# PATRON, SUPPORTER, & BENEFACTOR

Free admission for all guests accompanied by a member, enrollment in our bi-annual newsletter, and an invitation to all special events held by the museum.